Legion Hall Restoration
Update #6

A conceptual design for the seismic retrofit of Crockett’s Memorial Hall (Legion Hall) will be
presented to the District Board of the Crockett Community Services District on Wednesday
December 22. Structural engineer Ben Au from San Francisco firm Holmes Culley will make the
presentation. If the Board accepts the conceptual design, the engineer may then proceed with
the schematic design phase of our project. The meeting will be held at the Crockett Community
Center starting at 7:00 PM. Please join us. It should be very interesting!

Recent rains have produced roof leaks in a number of places that hadn’t previously been
known. We'll have to make an effort to stop these leaks soon. We’'re using buckets for now to
prevent new damage to the maple flooring below.

You will soon start to see some changes to the Legion Hall grounds. A grant from the Crockett
Community Foundation will pay for pruning the large sycamore tree at the street corner this
month. A contract has been awarded to Hamilton Tree Service in Concord. In January, we’'ll be
seeking volunteers to start some preliminary landscaping. Please consider helping out with
rototilling, brick planters, irrigation pipes, tree planting, or planting flower beds and bushes.
Materials will be paid for by the Foundation grant, but volunteer hours are needed as sweat
equity to meet grant requirements. Let’s get the place blooming with spring flowers!

Those of you receiving this update on Crockett's Memorial Hall for the first time are invited to
read the previous project updates on our website: www.town.crockett.ca.us

SEASON’S GREETINGSI!!
Kent Peterson

Crockett CSD
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